
 

Dear Parent/guardian 

 

As you are aware, Elite Football Development has been providing after school clubs at 

Cavendish Close Infant School on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Due to unforeseen 

staffing changes, we are now taking the decision to alter this arrangement and instead 

provide TWO clubs per week – Mondays and Wednesdays, effective from 3rd October 2022. 

The Wednesday session will continue to be a football session, however, the session on 

Monday will now be a multi-sport after school club, combining dodgeball and basketball 

skills. This session will also incorporate fun games and activities which are aimed at 

developing children’s coordination, functional movement and spatial awareness, all whilst 

giving them the opportunity to try various other sports.  

The session will be run by Elite Football Development co-founder and lead coach – Jack 

Andrews.  

We hope that all children that were attending the Tuesday and Thursday sessions will be 

able to join us on a Monday for this new provision.  

If your child would like to be transferred from either the Tuesday or Thursday sessions to 

the new Monday session, please email info@elitefootballdevelopmentuk.co.uk. 

We understand that some parents may have paid in advance for BOTH Tuesday and 

Thursday sessions up until Christmas, these parents will be automatically refunded for the 

sessions that their child will no longer be attending. If your child is unable to attend the 

Monday session, please email us and we will refund you for the remaining sessions. 

Your child’s class teacher will be informed of any changes too. 

We are truly sorry for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Liz Osborn – Administration assistant  

 

 


